NOTICE OF
CUMBERLAND COUNTY
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

SITE VISIT

The Cumberland County Board of Supervisors will convene for a site visit on Thursday,
June 25, 2009 beginning at 7:00 AM at the Old Clerk’s Office Conference Room, located
at 1 Courthouse Circle, Cumberland, Virginia 23040. The purpose of this site visit will be
to view an existing business park in Greensboro, North Carolina. No other business will be
conducted.

For additional information, please contact the Cumberland County Administration Office
at 804-492-3625.
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